
 

 
University of South Carolina • Columbia, South Carolina 29208 • 803-777-2808 • sc.edu 

An Equal Opportunity Institution 

 
DIGITAL DOCUMENT 

Office of Executive Vice President for 
Academic Affairs and Provost  

 
 
July 21, 2021 
 
Dr. Belle S. Wheelan, President 
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 
Commission on Colleges 
1866 Southern Lane 
Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097 
 
Dear Dr. Wheelan: 
 
I am writing to notify the Commission on Colleges of the following program termination within 
the University of South Carolina Lancaster. 
 
Associate in Science in Technical Nursing 

• Students will no longer be admitted starting Fall 2021.  

• UofSC Columbia offers the Bachelor of Science in Nursing (BSN) at the University of 
South Carolina Lancaster so students interested in nursing will continue to have the 
option to pursue a degree in nursing and will be encouraged to enroll in the BSN 
program.  

• Termination of the program has been communicated to faculty and students have been 
informed of the program termination.  

• Students currently enrolled in the program will be able to complete the program; 
coursework, advising and other support services will be provided until the final cohort’s 
expected graduation of May 2023.  

 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions regarding this notification. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stephen Cutler 
Interim Provost 
 
SC/TH:jp 
 
C: Sabrina Andrews, Executive Director of Institutional Research and Assessment 

Trena Houp, Interim Director of Academic Programs 
Donald Miles, Director of Institutional Effectiveness and Accreditation

 


